NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Racine and Environs Sanitary Sewer Service Area Amendment

A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 27, 2018, at 4:30 p.m. in Room 227 of the
Racine City Hall Annex located at 800 Center Street, Racine, Wisconsin, for the purpose of receiving
public comment on, and reaction to, a proposed amendment to the sanitary sewer service area for the
City of Racine and environs. This public hearing is being sponsored by the Racine Wastewater
Utility and the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning Commission (SEWRPC). A draft report
describing the proposed sanitary sewer service area, including a map of the area, is on file at the
offices of the Racine Wastewater Utility and SEWRPC. The sewer service arca amendment will be
explained at the public hearing,

Following the public hearing, the Racine Wastewater Utility and SEWRPC will determine whether
any changes should be made to the sewer service area as presented at the hearing. The Racine
Wastewater Utility and SEWRPC will then formally adopt the report and forward it to the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources for use by that Department in reviewing and approving sanitary
sewer extensions in accordance with the provisions of Chapter NR 110 of the Wisconsin
Administrative Code.

Interested citizens are encouraged to attend the public hearing. Further information about this matter
may be obtained by contacting the Racine Wastewater Utility at 800 Center Street, Room 227,
Racine, Wisconsin 53403; or SEWRPC at W239 N1812 Rockwood Drive, PO Box 1607, Waukesha,
Wisconsin 53187-1607.
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